
HAPPY NEW YEAR

Yokohama, JAPAN
Happy New Year!

We look forward to working with you in the new year. I am pleased to
announce the opening of IPStart Intellectual Property Law Firm on
January 1, 2023.

I will do my best to support your business in protecting and enforcing
intellectual property.

Finally, I wish you all a happy and healthy new year.

Best regards,
Tomoyuki Serizawa
Managing Partner
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